
 

 

Official 

NOTICE OF REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES 

1. Notice is hereby given that Wandsworth Council is conducting a review of 

Polling Districts and Polling Places that fall within the London Borough of 

Wandsworth. 

 

2. The (Acting) Returning Officer (ARO) for the Parliamentary Constituencies of 

Battersea, Putney and Tooting will make comment and the proposals will be 

published as per the timetable set out below. 

 

3. Persons or bodies making representations should, if possible, give alternative 

places that may be used as polling places. 

 

4. Comments and representations may be submitted as follows: 

 

By post: Electoral Services, Room 47, Town Hall, Wandsworth High Street, 

London, SW18 2PU 

By email: andrew.smith@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk  

 

5. Timetable for the Review 

Date    Detail 

28 August 2024 Publication of Notice of Review and start of 

consultation period. 

1 October 2024 Consultation period closes. 

7 October 2024 Publication of the (Acting) Returning Officer’s 

comments and proposals. 

18 November 2024 Final report to General Purposes Committee 

11 December 2024 Final report to Council 

  

 

 

 

 

Mike Jackson, Electoral Registration Officer 

28 August 2024 
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